

SURANAREE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

CENTRE FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

111 University Avenue, Muang District, Nakhon Ratchasima, Thailand

Tel. (66.44) 224141-44

Fax: (66.44) 224140 Email: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Ref. MUA 5136/ 353

22 October, 1999

Prof. Dr. Karl Doetsch

President,
International Space University
Strasbourg Central Campus
Parc D'Innovation
Boulevard Gonthier d'Andernach
67400 Illkirch-Graffenstaden
FRANCE

Re: The Expense for Video Conferencing during the ISU-SSP 99

Dear Dr. Doetsch,

During the ISU-SSP 1999 held at Suranaree University of technology, ISU had requested SUT to prepare facilities for video conferencing from outside Thailand.

SUT has recently received the invoice from the Communications Authority of Thailand requiring SUT to pay Baht 91,662.62 for equipment installation and its service fees for the use of ISU activity during July-September 1999. Attached herewith please find the invoice in Thai and its translation in English.

I would be most grateful if your office could take a prompt action on this matter by sending a check of Baht 91,662 62 or its equivalent in dollars (\$US1 = Baht 40 or please check current rate of exchange) to SUT Financial Division .

Your kind attention and cooperation will be highly appreciated.

With best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
Director, Center for International Affairs



SURANAREE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY CENTRE FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

111 University Avenue, Muang District, Nakhon Ratchasima, Thailand

Tel. (66.44) 224140-44

Fax: (66.44) 224140 Email: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Ref. No. MUA 5136/ 248

20 August 1999

DR. KARL DOETSCH
President, International Space University
Strasbourg Central Campus
Parc D'Innovation
Blvd. Gonthier D'Andernach
67400 Illkirch-Graffenstaden
France

FAX: +33 (0) 3 88 65 54 47

RE: INVITATION TO THE CLOSING CEREMONY

Prof. Dr. Wichit Srisa-an, Rector of Suranaree University of Technology has requested me to respond to your letter inviting him to be a keynote speaker during the above mentioned event on the 3rd of September. It will be his honor and pleasure to be with the participants and staff of ISU on that occasion. He will thus be available for the occasion.

Looking forward to your re-visit to SUT.

With best regards.

Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly

Director, Center for International Affairs

cc. Dr. David Kendall ISU SS 99 Director





Na 1000 / 1549 Des 1.9 AUG 1999 Time 14.49

excellence in space education for a changing world

Fax: +66 44 22 4017

Prof. Dr. Wichit Srisa-an Rector, SUT Suranaree University of Technology 111 University Avenue Muang District 30000 Nakhon Ratchasima Thailand

Dear Prof. Dr. Wichit,

It gives me great pleasure to invite you to the Closing Ceremony of the International Space University 1999 Summer Session Program. This summer's program has been of tremendous value to the students, faculty and staff of SSP'99, and we know that many fond memories of SUT, Thailand, and its people will remain with those who have participated.

We also hope that having the ISU at SUT has been an enriching experience for the university community and that there will remain a continuing partnership between SUT and the ISU in the future. In this regard, and as already discussed, we will be signing a Memorandum of Understanding between SUT and ISU at the Ceremony, a copy of which is attached.

We would also be most grateful if you could provide a short keynote address to the students emphasizing the importance of global education in a boarderless world that is the basis of the ISU experience and which I know is of great interest to yourself. I feel that such an address will provide a fitting conclusion to a most successful summer session.

Yours sincerely,

Karl Doetsch

Karl Doctock

9

Attn: Dr. Puben,
B'on on CIA.

Mease accept the invitation for mil.

Place accept the invitation for mil.

1 9 a.A. 2542



SURANAREE UNIVERSITY OF TECHNOLOGY

CENTRE FOR INTERNATIONAL AFFAIRS

111 University Avenue, Muang District, Nakhon Ratchasima, Thailand

Tel. (66.44) 224140-44

Fax: (66.44) 224140 Email: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Ref.No. MUA 5136/ 205

/3 July 1999

DR.DAVID KENDALL Director, 1999 ISU Summer Session Program Technopolis, SUT Nakhon Ratchasima

Dear Dr. Kendall,

Thank you very much for the copy of "Keys to Space:. It surely is an interesting reading.

The pleasure and honor is mine of being able to be part of the very successful 99 ISU SSP. Now that I am back from my missions, abroad, I may be able to help directly again in the implementation of the program. Please let me know how I could be of further help.

More success and best regards.

Sincerely,

/ Prof.Dr. Ruber C. Umaly

Director, Center for International Affairs







excellence in space education for a changing world

Dr. Ruben Umaly
The Director of CIA
Suranaree University of Technology
University Avenue
Muang District
Nakhon Ratcahasima 3000
Thailand

July 6, 1999

Dear Dr. Ruben Umaly,

ISU has begun its 12th Summer Session Program (SSP'99) here at Suranaree University of Technology (SUT) in Nakhon Ratchasima, Thailand. As you are aware, we very much appreciate your assistance in helping to make this session such a success through your leadership of the CIA activities that are associated with the SUT support to the session.

Many resources are required to achieve ISU's academic mission of offering an interdisciplinary, intercultural and international education to the world's future leaders in space. Your role is vital to the accomplishment of this mission and is much appreciated by all of us at ISU.

I am sending you today a core book titled 'Keys to Space' to better acquaint you with our academic program.

Thank you again for contributing to the success of the 1999 Summer Session Program and towards helping ISU achieve its goal of excellence in space education.

Sincerely,

David Kendall

Director, 1999 Summer Session Program

and Kedall